
                       “ My horse is not himself, but I didn't want to bother you”

We always appreciate that our clients are considerate of our time, but we also trust that 
you know your horses and know when something is wrong. So even if it doesn't seem to 
be an emergency, we always want you to call us and just let us know specifics on your 
horse's behavior, as little issues can become big issues if not addressed.
 If you notice that your normally ravenous horse is just picking at his food at 7 AM and 
looking a little lethargic, please call the office and let Portia or Jeanette know.  They will 
give Dr. Cindy or Dr. Rik a heads-up and see whether or not it needs to be seen. Some of 
the time, the Veterinarians can help you over the phone and save you money, but if you 
wait too long, that small issue can become big and not only cost more money but could 
become life-threatening for your horse.
The take away message is please feel free to bother us!  


